



1st September 2021

Dear Parents and Carers

Covid Testing of students

Thank you to all the parents who have consented for their child/ren to be tested for Covid 19. The timings are shown below for each year group. If you have given permission for your child is being tested, they need to come to the Sports Hall anytime within the given time slot shown below. Your child will be given a registration card to bring home, to allow you to register their test and receive their official result. However, we would call you straight away, should a test come back as positive.

Testing is not compulsory, if you prefer to carry out tests at home, you are welcome to do this. Only students with parent permission will be able to take part in onsite testing.

Please also note that Public Health England have confirmed that anyone who has tested positive for Covid 19 in the past 90 days, should NOT undertake a lateral flow test.

Year 7

Test 1	Thursday 2 nd September	Between 11am-12.30pm
Test 2	Monday 6 th September	Will take place during the Induction Day

Year 8

Test 1	Thursday 2 nd September	Between 1pm-2.30pm
Test 2	Tuesday 7 th September	Between 8.30am – 10am

Year 9

Test 1	Friday 3 rd September	Between 11am-12.30pm
Test 2	Tuesday 7 th September	Between 12.30pm-2pm

<u>Year 10</u>

Ī	Test 1	Friday 3 rd September	Between 1pm-2pm
	Test 2	Wednesday 8 th September	Between 8.30am – 10am

Year 11

Test 1	Friday 3 rd September	Between 2pm-3pm
Test 2	Wednesday 8 th September	Between 12.30pm-2pm

Grit, Honesty and Team Spirit

PRINCIPAL: MR JON ANGELL CEO: MR STEVE TAYLOR | THE CITY ACADEMY, RUSSELL TOWN AVENUE. REDFIELD, BS5 9JH TEL: 0117 9413800 EMAIL: INFO@CITYACADEMY.BRISTOL.SCH.UK | WWW.CITYACADEMY.BRISTOL.SCH.UK













A reminder that further information about your child's return to school can be found in this letter: https://cityacademybristol.clf.uk/wp-content/uploads/End-of-Term-Letter-to-All-Parents-July-2021.pdf

We hope you have enjoyed the summer, if you have any queries, please contact us via the school email address CABinfo@clf.uk

Best wishes

Ben Tucker
Interim Principal, City Academy

Grit, Honesty and Team Spirit

PRINCIPAL: MR JON ANGELL CEO: MR STEVE TAYLOR | THE CITY ACADEMY, RUSSELL TOWN AVENUE. REDFIELD, BS5 9JH TEL: 0117 9413800 EMAIL: INFO@CITYACADEMY.BRISTOL.SCH.UK | WWW.CITYACADEMY.BRISTOL.SCH.UK







